MURLI NOTICEBOARD 29/11/2003

1ST – 3RD MARCH, 2004 – GYAN SAROVAR

Dear Centre Co-ordinators,

There have been many requests from couples to have an International Couples Retreat in Madhuban during this season. There will now be an International Retreat for **MARRIED COUPLES** from $1^{st} - 3^{rd}$ March in Gyan Sarovar.

New York and London will be co-ordinating this Retreat so all married couples who wish to attend this Retreat should register themselves at the following address before 31st January 2004. Please also inform your NCO.

Global Harmony House Great Neck, New York, USA Attention: Sister Dolly E-mail: newyork@bkwsu.com

*

REGISTRATION FORM

 $International\ Couples\ Retreat-1^{st}-3^{rd}\ March\ 2004-Gyan\ Sarovar$

Please complete the form and send it to New York newyork@bkwsu.com for the attention of Sister Dolly, together with a copy to your NCO by 31st January 2004.

First Name:	Last Name:		Sister/Brother:
First Name:	Last Name:		Sister/Brother:
Number of years in Gyan:			
Which centre do you attend?		Country:	
Address for correspondence:			
Tel:			
Personal E-mail:			
What would you like this retreat to provide for you in your spiritual life?			